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Des Moines Public Schools is pleased to announce the use of a new online bidding system for 
upcoming bids — Ion Wave (IWT). All vendors interested in receiving notifications and doing 
business with Des Moines Public Schools are required to register with this new system to receive 
communication about procurement related events. Registration is free and can be completed by 
visiting: 

dmschools.ionwave.net 
 
Once registered, you will be able to receive email notifications when a new Bid Event matching 
your chosen commodities has been issued. You will have the ability to log in to this system to 
view and respond to Bid Events as they are issued.  
 
Note: Suppliers who have an IWT account with another agency can easily register with Des 
Moines Public Schools. Simply log into your existing Ion Wave account, click on AGENCY 
(from the top navigation bar) and find Des Moines Public Schools using the “Find New Agency” 
button on the top left. 
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